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BERYL BAKER AND THE STOLEN TRUCK APRIL 2014

Dear Beryl fans, admirers, prayer partners and supporters. 
I see from my records that I sent out on 12th March a notification that Beryl’s truck, with a cargo of medical supplies and animal food, had been stolen from outside her home. If anyone is in need of proof of the power of prayer, they especially will be delighted to learn the following.

The Lancashire village of Ribchester has contributed, a church in Switzerland has contributed, the travel writer John Gimlette has offered to contribute, and the British Ambassador to Paraguay has expressed his support. No figures have been added, for the sake of the modesty of donors, but at present it is likely that Beryl has already enough for a perfectly serviceable used vehicle. We only know that Beryl is at present in the Chaco, incommunicado. We don’t know how she got there, either in a borrowed vehicle, or by bus. If the latter, then you can’t take much animal feed on a bus.! Rhett Butler has expressed his readiness to “sort it all out” when he returns, and may already have done so by now. It is worth stating that the immediate needs are met, and the insurance company does not pay out before 30 days have elapsed from the date of theft.

It’s therefore with great pleasure that we can report her pressing needs are satisfied, but it’s not too late to help her further. Above all, it’s a total vindication of the power of prayer. Thanks be to God!!!

Len Hollingsworth



